
 

 

 

 

 

                                        

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week at WGPA … 
Term 4 – Monday 11 March 2024 

Dear families,  

Thank you to all that came to our Year 2 class assembly last week, the children 

shared all about our Church school value of Love and explained how love can 

not be measured. The love and support that they gave to one another should 

be commended. 

World Book Day was led and organised by our fantastic reading leaders in 

school, they started the day with an assembly and supported the different 

activities throughout the day. They will be judging our extreme reading 

competition in the coming weeks.  

Year 2 have loved imitating the paintings of Pablo Picasso - we have some 

fabulous artists, and we are looking forward to placing the masterpieces on 

display in school. 

Mr Kitchen is running the London Marathon in April, he is running to raise 

money for the Alzheimer’s Society, a charity close to his heart. We are 

extremely proud of Mr Kitchen! He will be holding a fundraiser in school on 

Friday 22nd March, details will be shared very soon.  

This week is assessment week in school, children will be sitting mini tests, this 

is done in the classroom and will inform next steps in your child’s learning 

journey. 

Mrs Smyth 

 

Key diary dates for Term 4: 

 

Monday 19th February  

Start of Term 4 

 

Monday 11th March 

KS2 Girls Football Festival 

 

Friday 15th March 

Y6 Trip to National Space Centre 

 

Thursday 21st March 

EYFS Trip to Little Jack’s Farm 

 

Year 1 Class Assembly 

 

Wednesday 27th March  

EYFS Class Assembly 

 

Thursday 28th March  

Last Day of Term 4 and Values 

Awards 

 

Tuesday 16th April 

First Day of Term 5 

 

Friday 26th April 

PGL Half Day 

 

 

 

Every Wednesday Café drop 

in led by our Pastoral team in 

school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day 2024 

 Our Reader Leaders presented a fantastic assembly today all about 

World Book Day. To see the enthusiasm from them, and the rest 

of the school, was brilliant to see! We celebrated the love of 

reading throughout the day, and concluded with a masquerade ball 

where the children showcased the reading masks that they made. 

Red Nose Day 2024 

On Friday we will be supporting the National Charity 

that raises money to support so many worthy courses.  

Children are invited to wear an item of red clothing; 

we are asking for a small donation and/or a donation 

for our local foodbank. 


